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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: September 15, 2021 

 

Re:   Approval of Emerson LMC Air Conditioning 

 

   

I would like to discuss the replacement of the Air Conditioning Unit servicing the 

Emerson LMC and at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, 

September 20, 2021.  This was originally discussed at the September 13, 2021 

Study Session where the proposal to replace was brought to the Board. The 

source of funds for this purchase is the Sinking Fund. 

We are proposing the replacement and installation of the LMC A/C unit at 

Emerson to CSM Mechanical, LLC, Milford, Michigan, for a cost of $123,750.00. 

The current air conditioning unit for Emerson’s LMC lost one of its stages late this 

summer and has been running on only one stage and one speed instead of two. 

Please contact me if you have questions.  
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